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Zimbra c00001049@Iouisiana.edu

Inquiry about the New Iberia Research Center

From : Carolyn Blanchard <Carolyn.Blanchard@regents.la.gov> Fri, Apr 08, 2016 01:40 PM
Subject : Inquiry about the New Iberia Research Center #?1 attachment
To : Daniel Reneau <daniel.reneau@uils.state.la.us>, president@louisiana.edu
Cc : Uma Subramanian <Uma.Subramanian@regents.la.gov>
Good afternoon Dr. Reneau and Dr. Savoie:

Please see the attached letter from Ms. Murr in Oregon regarding concerns she has with the
New Iberia Research Center.

I will mail our response to Ms. Murr.
Thank you for handling this correspondence.

Carolyn Blanchard
Board of Regents

. ULL INQUIRY.pdf
61 KB
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Ms. Bobbee Murr
31 NW 22" Place
Portland, OR 97210

Dear Ms. Murr:
[ am in receipt of your inquiry about the New Iberia Research Center.

Please note that the New Iberia Research Center is a unit of the University of Louisiana at
Lafayette. The Board of Regents does not have jurisdiction over the day-to-day operations of -
public colleges and universities in the state. [ am forwarding your concerns to Dr. Dan Reneau,
Interim President of the University of Louisiana System, which has management authority over
the University of Louisiana at Lafayette. I have also copied this information to Dr. Joseph
Savoie, President of University of Louisiana at Lafayette. I am confident that they will review
the information and respond appropriately.

If you have any additional questions, please let me know.
Sincerely,
S 65

Richard A. Lipsey
Chair, Louisiana Board of Regents

¢: Dr. Dan Reneau
Interim President, UL System

Dr. Joseph Savoie

President
University of Louisiana - Lafayette

The Bourd of Regents is an Equal Opportunity and ADA Employer
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% University of Louisiana at Lafayette

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT P2 O. Drawer 41008
Lafayetre, LA 70504-1008
(337) 482-6203
Fax: (337) 482-5914
e-mail: president@louisiana.edu

Université des Acadiens

April 20, 2016

Ms. Bobbee Murr
31 NW 22" Place
Portland. OR 97210

Dear Ms. Murr:

I am in receipt of your recent correspondence regarding the New [beria Research Center at the
University of Louisiana at Lafayette.

The University and NIRC remain committed to animal well-being and biomedical research that
benefits animals and humans.

Sincerely,

E. Joseph Savoie
President

ebl

A Member of the Universicy of Louisiana System
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RE: Inquiry about the New Iberia Research Center

From : Sandra Singleton <Sandra.Singleton@la.gov> Mon, May 16, 2016 09:50 AM
Subject : RE: Inquiry about the New Iberia Research Center 1 attachment

To : Carolyn Blanchard <Carolyn.Blanchard@REGENTS.LA.GOV>, Daniel Reneau
<daniel.reneau@uls.state.la.us>, president@Iouisiana.edu

Cc : Uma Subramanian <Uma.Subramanian@REGENTS.LA.GOV>

Good morning:

For your records, please see a copy of the attached response letter from Dr. Savoie to Ms.
Murr. Thank you.

Sandra

Sandra Singleton

Executive Assistant to the President
University of Louisiana System

1201 N. Third Street, Suite 7-300

Baton Rouge, LA 70802

Phone: (225) 342-6950/Fax: (225) 342-6473
Email: Sandra.singleton@la.gov

Website: http://www.ulsystem.edu

From: Carolyn Blanchard

Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:40 PM

To: Daniel Reneau <daniel.reneau@uls.state.la.us>; president@louisiana.edu
Cc: Uma Subramanian <Uma.Subramanian@REGENTS.LA.GOV>

Subject: Inquiry about the New Iberia Research Center

Good afternoon Dr. Reneau and Dr. Savoie:

Please see the attached letter from Ms. Murr in Oregon regarding concerns she has with the
New Iberia Research Center.

I will mail our response to Ms. Murr.
Thank you for handling this correspondence.

Carolyn Blanchard
Board of Regents
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